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Friends of Kentucky’s Poultry Industry: 

 

Each year the Kentucky Poultry Federation holds a Silent Auction during our annual Kentucky 

Poultry Festival Hall of Fame Banquet; ALL proceeds are contributed to our KPF Scholarship 

Fund.  Through the generosity of our members and allied companies, like yours, four $2,000 

scholarships have been established to assist students in continuing their education. 

 

We are asking that you help us in our endeavors and continue supporting these students through 

our scholarship program. This year’s Annual Silent Auction will be held on Saturday, October 

1st, 2022 at the Griffin Gate Marriott Resort, Lexington, KY.  If you would like to contribute an 

item or funds to our Annual Silent Auction, please send your item(s) by September 24, 2022, to: 

 

 Via Commercial Shipper   Via US Postal Mail 

 Kentucky Poultry Federation   Kentucky Poultry Federation 

 1314 State Route 94 W   2248 University Station  

Murray, KY 42071    Murray, KY 42071 

 (270) 404-2277 

 

This year we are using an electronic app. This should streamline our checkout process and 

increase the excitement during the Silent Auction. Due to the change, we will need the items 

prior to the event. Bringing your items to the event is still an option, we will just need a picture 

and details of the item prior to the deadline. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information please call me at (270) 404-2277 or 

E-mail jguffey@kypoultry.org.  I hope that you will consider making a donation to our silent 

auction and helping continue the Kentucky Poultry Federation Scholarship Fund. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jamie Guffey 

Executive Director 
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